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A PUBLIC SERVICE MESSAGE 

 

 

May 21, 2018 
 

Burbank, California – As summer kicks off, the Burbank Police Department 

and California Office of Traffic Safety is reminding people to buckle up on the 

roadways during the Click It or Ticket campaign.  This national campaign is 

aimed at enforcing seat belt use to help keep you and your family safe.  Click 

It or Ticket will run from May 21 through June 3, 2018. 

 
During the Click It or Ticket mobilization, the Burbank Police Department will deploy additional 

officers to conduct seat belt enforcement operations to help reduce California’s traffic deaths.  

This will include both drivers and passengers, and also drivers who fail to properly secure 

children in appropriate child restraint seats. 

 

According to the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA), nearly half (48%) of 

passenger vehicle occupants killed in crashes in 2016 were unrestrained.  

 

“This Memorial Day period and, in fact, every day, we want everyone in every vehicle to 

remember that buckling up could be their greatest defense in a crash,” said Rhonda Craft, 

Director of the California Office of Traffic Safety. “Putting on a seat belt is one of the quickest, 

simplest and most effective ways to ensure you and your loved ones remain safe and sound on 

the road.” 

 

The Click It or Ticket campaign coincides with the Memorial Day weekend, which is one of the 

busiest road travel holidays of the year. 

 

This enforcement effort is funded by a grant from the California Office of Traffic Safety, through 

the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration. 

 

For more information on the Click It or Ticket mobilization, please visit www.nhtsa.gov/ciot. 
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